Dear 4-H Cloverbud or Explorer (& Parents),

Congratulations on completing and turning in your 4-H Record!  Keeping a 4-H 
Record is an important step toward becoming an outstanding 4-H member.  Being able to keep records is also an important skill you’ll need as you grow up. 

Recently, an older 4-H member looked at your 4-H record.  
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On the other side of this page you will see their 
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comments on how you, with the help of your Mom 

or Dad, might make your book better next year. 

They also noted what you did really well! 

Thank you for turning in your record book! 

Hope you have a great 4-H year!

	
	Amazing work!
	Thumbs up!
	Needs Improvement
Potential!

	Is there evidence of learning, goal setting and thinking about 4-H?
	
	
	

	Has the member included pictures, drawings, and photos where appropriate? 
	
	
	

	Did the member use creative ways to show learning? 
	
	
	

	Is the record complete and neat? 
	
	
	

	Did the member attend club meetings, Cloverbud Days, or the Fair? 
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I hope you have many fun years in 4-H!





Name: _____________________               4-H Club: ______________________








Please provide positive feedback and constructive criticism: 














Name of 4-H Member Reviewer: ______________________________________________
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